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 12 July 2019 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

NOTICE OF A ISSUANCE OF WASTE MANAGEMENT LICENCE FOR THE 
DECOMMISSIONING (CLOSURE) OF THE BURGERSFORT LANDFILL SITE, 
FETAKGOMO TUBATSE LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT, 
LIMPOPO PROVINCE  
 
Notice is hereby given in terms of Chapter 5 of the National Environmental 
Management Act (NEMA), 1998 (Act No. 107 of 1998) and Waste Management 
Activities listed in terms of the National Environmental Management: Waste Act, 2008 
(NEM:WA) (Act No. 59 of 2008), as amended, of the issuance of a Waste Management 
Licence for the closure of the Burgersfort Landfill Site, Fetakgomo Tubatse Local 
Municipality, Limpopo Province.  
 
SLM Engineers, on behalf of Fetakgomo Tubatse, appointed Mulaifa Development 
Projects as independent Environmental Consultants, to undertake the Basic 
Assessment Process and the Closure Licence Application for the landfill site. The 
Waste Management Licence for the Burgersfort landfill was issued by the Limpopo 
Department of Economic Development, Environmental and Tourism (LEDET).   
 
According to the National Environmental Management Waste Act, 2008 (Act No. 59 
of 2008), as amended, the closure licence the Burgersfort landfill site required that a 
Basic Assessment application be undertaken as per the NEM: WA 2008 Listed 
activities (Government Notice 921 of November 2013).  
As a registered Interested and Affected party in the project, you are hereby notified of 
the issuance of the Waste Management Licence dated 26 June 2019, which was 
received by Mulaifa Development Projects on the 28th of June 2019.  A copy of the 
Waste Management Licence, with reasons and conditions for the issuance of the 
Licence, can be made available to you on request.  
 
An appeal against the decision must be lodged in writing to the competent authority 
who issued the Licence in terms of Chapter 2 of the EIA Regulations 2015, published 
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 under the National Environmental Management Act (Act 107 of 1998), as amended, 

within 20 days of the receiving notice of the decision, at: 
 

The Member of the Executive Council 
Department of Economic Development, Environment and Tourism 
Private Bag x 9484 
Polokwane 
0700 
Fax (015) 295 4836 

 
Mulaifa Development Projects 
85 Jorissen Street 
POLOKWANE 
0700 
 
Contact person: Matodzi Netshitomboni  
Tel: 015 291 2265  
Fax: 086 608 3013 
Email: info@mulaifaprojects.co.za/ 
matodzin@mulaifaprojets.co.za 
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